
 

 

 

Turnagain Community Council  

Resolution to Support Anchorage West Little League’s  

Lyn Ary Park Storage Unit Project 

 

 Be it resolved that the Turnagain Community Council supports the 

Anchorage West Little League’s proposed location A for the placement of their 

Conex Storage Unit in Lyn Ary Park. 

 

 Resolution adopted by a vote of 17 in favor and 0 opposed at the November 

2, 2006 TCC Meeting. 

Dated:______________________   _________________________ 

       Mark Wiggin, President 

       Turnagain Community Council  


